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SYNOPSIS Approval of an ordinance levying a Franchise Fee for 

companies providing Long Distance Telephone Service in 

Little Rock for 2024. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT None. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance 

 

BACKGROUND This ordinance extends for 2024, the existing fee of four 

tenths of one cent ($0.004) per minute on calls billed to a 

Little Rock service address.  This ordinance does not 

increase the amount of the Franchise Fee currently 

charged. 

 

 


